
November 08, 2021 

Sent via email (Lindsay_Carnes@transmountain.com) 

Trans Mountain  
300 5th Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB T2P 5J2 

Attention: Lindsay Carnes 

RE: Access to Zoht IR No. 4 

We the Lower Nicola Indian Band hereby grant Trans Mountain Pipeline and their contractor, GeoVerra, permission 
to enter Lower Nicola Indian Band Lands specifically, Zoht IR No. 4, for the purpose of conducting a survey of the 
power poles including the height of the power poles and the lines between the poles. Trans Mountain Pipeline and 
their contractor, GeoVerra, are permitted to access Zoht IR No. 4 from November 08, 2021, thru November 09, 
2021. Access outside of the specified dates will require additional permission from the Lower Nicola Indian Band 
through the Lands Department. 

Any questions or concerns regarding this matter shall be directed to me, Brandi O’Flynn, Lands Manager of the 
Lower Nicola Indian Band. 

Thank you, 

Brandi O’Flynn,  
Lands Manager 
Lower Nicola Indian Band 
(250) 378-5157




